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News        June  2021

Calendar of Events 
June 1 - September 7 – Special Feature: Fairy Gardens 

June 21 - 27 – POLLINATOR WEEK 
             Pollinator-related displays and activities on the 

             bridge on Tuesday and  Thursday, weather permitting 
             See top of page 2 of this newsletter for details.             

Tuesday, June 22, 10 a.m. –  Fascinating Facts about 
             Chimney Swifts

	      Class led by Tom Tribble, Past President and At-Large

             Director, Blue Ridge Audubon Society

	      Roosevelt Hall behind the Lake Lure Inn


Tuesday, July 27, 10 a.m. – The Bees You Never Knew 
              Led by Mike Lamm, native bee house builder/educator             

              Roosevelt Hall behind the Lake Lure Inn


FOR INFORMATION ABOUT CLASSES OR TOURS, 
call Alice or Danny at 828-625-2540 

or email alicegrrrd@gmail.com 

FOLLOW US ON:

Tom Tribble, Immediate 
Past President of Blue 
Ridge Audubon Chapter, 
recently presented us with 
an official sign for the newly 
installed chimney swift 
tower on the west end of 
the Flowering Bridge.  

   Tom  has  been  an 
Audubon member and avid birder for 45 years.  He’ll 
share his expertise about chimney swifts during a free 
class held from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. on June 22, at 
Roosevelt Hall behind the Lake Lure Inn.

New Sign, New Class
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Many insects are touted as being beneficial to the environment. However, not all insects are 
“good bugs.” Three insects are threatening to destroy trees, crops and landscape plants in 
western NC as well as in other areas of the country.  Visit the Sentinel Plant Network website 
and learn how to identify and report the emerald ash borer, brown marmorated stink bug and 
spotted lanternfly. Informational signs about these insects are posted at the Flowering Bridge. 

    Debra, who attended the class, said she’d always 
been interested in bonsai but was afraid to attempt it. 
However, Bill’s class demystified the process for her and 
she was excited to try it herself. Bill recommends How 
to Start A Bonsai Tree, which outlines the step-by-step 
process, as a good resource for beginners.

Joyce Pearsall

Monarch Watch


Conservation Specialist

jepearsall@monarchwatch.org


Visit the

Pollinator Partnership


website to learn ways you 
can support pollinators. 
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